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April 26, 2010
89010.0182
VIA EMAIL AND FIRST CLASS MAIL

David W. Danner

Executive Director and Secretary

Attn.: Records Center and Revenue Requirement Section
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P. O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re:  Yakima Waste Systems, Inc. — G-89; Docket No. TG-091775; Request for Exemption from Tariff Filing
Interval Requirement

Dear Mr. Danner:

After lengthy staff review of the above filing, the company and staff have agreed upon revised tariff
rates that the Commission would consider on May 27, 2010. We therefore are requesting approval by
the Commission on April 29, 2010 to publish revised tariff rates reflecting the revised revenue
requirement tentatively agreed upon.

Additionally, in conjunction with these revised rate levels, the company is requesting an exemption
from WAC 480-70-266 to allow the revised tariff pages to become effective June 1, 2010. In seeking this
exemption for rates to become effective on less than statutory notice, Yakima Waste Systems, Inc.
understands that the request for exemption would be for tariff filing purposes only and will not impact
whether or not the Commission will authorize the revised rate pages to become effective June 1, 2010.
Following action upon our request at the April 29, 2010 open meeting, the company would further
intend to comply with WAC 480-70-271(1)(a) and mail notices to affected customers at least 30 days
before the requested June 1, 2010 effective date. '

Yours truly,
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